

BULK RATE
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
DAMASCUS. MD. 20072
PERMIT NO. 4389

NOVEMBER 1983



NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING, Wednesday, Nov 16, 1983; BOARD OF DIRECTORS, Wednesday Dec 7, 1983.

OYSTERS on the half shell, OYSTERS fried, OYSTERS steamed, OYSTERS in stew, all at our ANNUAL IWLA OYSTER ROAST, SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 13th. Along with those delectable oysters will be clams, cold beer and a selection of vegetables that will make an Eastern Shoreman cross the Bay Bridge to the Western Shore. Chairman Paul Jackson is personally selecting and transporting the oysters directly from bayside assuring us of fresh and the very best quality seafood. All of this you can eat and drink from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM at our chapter house for just \$12.50 per person (sorry, no children tickets). RESERVATIONS ARE NEEDED - CALL PAUL at 253-6726 or 921-0733.

ANOTHER GOURMET'S DELIGHT WILL BE SERVED AT OUR NOVEMBER 13th MEMBERSHIP MEETING - HAM and CABBAGE with all the Chefs' selected vegetables. This autumn special will be only \$3.75 plus a donation of a non-perishable food for our Christmas Baskets for the needy. Forgot your food donation? A handy donation jar will be available. Dinner will be served at 7:15 PM. Les needs several kitchen helpers Wednesday afternoon, call him at 253-3430 and lend a hand.

CHRISTMAS BASKETS FOR THE LESS FORTUNATE will be prepared by our Chapter again this year. Doris and Mary Beth Spence and May Jackson are coordinating the effort. In addition to donations of non-perishable food and/or cash, Doris will raffle off several HCMEMADE CAKES at our November and December Chapter Meetings to help raise money to fill the baskets.

GET YOUR THANKSGIVING TURKEY AT THE IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE Turkey Shoots. If you don't relish turkey, Les Kenney, our Turkey Shoot Chairman, said he has hams, ribs, bacon, steaks, and even cash for winners. Every Saturday night from 6:00 to 10:00 PM at our Range House, our Turkey Shoot brings Daniel Boones, Buffalo Bills, and Izaak Waltonians from great distances to compete for Les'selections. Wanda serves good food from the new kitchen area, volunteers keep the wood stove filled and everyone has a wonderful evening. We need a few good helpers too - it takes 5 to 6 members each Saturday to keep the Shots running smoothly. Call Les at 253-3430 and volunteer one evening per month.

WOODCUTTERS DAYS HAVE ARRIVED AND WE HAVE A GOOD PROGRAM OF ENTERTAINMENT PLANNED. On December 10 and 11, we will start the day with a cup of coffee in one hand and our trusty chain saw in the other and head for our Waltonian wood pile. With your help we can cut, split, load and deliver 12 cords of firewood this weekend, and put enough funds in our bank to make one months mortgage payment. Not being accustomed to all of this fresh air, you will develop a lumberman's appetite - for that we will serve hot soup, Hot Roast Beef and Beef Bar-B-Que Sandwiches; coffee, soft drinks or "Bud.", and some favorite homemade desserts. This is a family type activity, so bring mom and the kids too. Action begins at 8:30 AM on Saturday, and again at 8:30 AM on Sunday. If you have a chain saw or wood splitter, contact Woodcutter Forman Charlie at 972-1953. If you can help haul firewood, call Dispatcher Charlie 972-1953. REMEMBER - COME RAIN, SHINE OR SNOW - WE GO ON WITH THE WOODCUTTERS SHOW.

NEED FIREWOOD? We still have several cords available for delivery to your home. The cost begins at \$100(split oak-seasoned) per cord at the club plus hauling to your location. Call Charlie at 972-1953 for reserving a cord and the delivery costs. Since your check will be made payable to the Izaak Walton League, you may use it as a donation for tax purposes.

WITH THE GEESE ARRIVING ON THE EASTERN SHORE, OLDE SANTA and CHRISTMAS can't be far behind. To help make the Christmas holidays more lasting, get your Christmas tree fresh from our tree plantation on our Chapter grounds. Cut your own tree on December 10th and 11th or December 17th and 18th for just \$20.00 per tree. These trees are pruned to shape. For other cutting arrangements call Charlie at 972-1953 or Les at 253-3430. We have a few commercial size trees too.

JOE ORANGE, our Pistol Range Committee Chairman, reports the range is looking good with new standards, targets and sand bags now in place. Take care of your ranges and keep them safe. For the future, date to be announced later, a black powder pistol shoot. Call Joe at 593-1599 for suggestions.

ANNUAL GAME DINNER is scheduled for January 25th, at our membership meeting. This annual event, features West Virginia vension, Maryland Eastern Shore goose, Potomac River ducks, Pennsylvanian pheasant, Virginia bushy tail squirrels, Montana antelope, and other surprises now being arranged. Reserve this date for a gourmet's delight. By the way - whats a game dinner without game. All of you sharp shooters, we need squirrels, ducks, geese, rabbits, quail and perhaps a wild boar. If your freezer cannot house your bag, call Les (253-3430) for space.

THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

Name & Address	Phone	Sponsor
Janos Csoke 8508 Milford Ave. Silver Spring, MD 20910		Les Kenney
John H. Furr 8612 Hawkins-Creamery Rd. Gaithersburg, MD 20879	253–5239	Board of Directors
Sean Kane 13232 Clifton Rd. Silver Spring, MD 20904	384–1610	Tom Labash
Walter L. McAdams 5606 Forest Place Bethesda, MD 20814	301-530-1054	Board of Directors
James R. Smith 6618 Seneca Dr. Columbia, MD 21045	596–5795	Les Kenney
Louis E. Swinand 15109 Timberlane Dr. Silver Spring, MD 20904	384-3386	Les Kenney

DECEMBER RANGE ROSTER - SKEET/TRAP

	<u> </u>	EPIDEM TRIVGE	ROSIER - SKEET/IRAF	
SAT Dec 3	1 OS McCollum 2 Rick Egerter	854-3707 384-6436		1-6923 2-9582
SUN Dec 4	1 John Ogilvie 2 Carol Edwards	774-2551 776 - 9881	SUN Dec 18 1 Rick Insley 53 2 Dick Curtis Jr.	1-5963
SAT Dec 10	1 Brad Sears 2 Joe Matthews	992 - 7874 649 - 6770		
SUN Dec 11	1 Brian Baldwin 2 Larry Dotson	869-7016 421-9018		

Closed for rest of year re-open Jan 7, 84. Range Officers - Thanks for your help for a good year.

Range Chairman Les Kenney

If you want to use over holidays call for appointment.

EVERY SATURDAY and SUNDAY during the year, we find the skeet and trap ranges open for your shooting pleasure, regardless of the weather. Do you stop for a moment to thank the Range Officer on duty for volunteering his or her time to keep the ranges open? Without them our trap and skeet shooting activities would be very difficult, if not impossible, to maintain. To all of our Range Officers, a special note of appreciation and thanks for a job of outstanding service.